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Screening of PBS Documentary “DARK MONEY” and  

Campaign Finance Reform Discussion 
Learn about one of the greatest current threats to American democracy  

October 12, 2018—ROSELLE, Illinois—The League of Women Voters Roselle/Bloomingdale will present a 
screening of the PBS documentary "DARK MONEY,” an award winning political thriller on Tuesday, 
November 13th at 7:00 pm at the Roselle Fire Department located at 100 E. Maple in Roselle.  The 
documentary will be followed a discussion on campaign finance reform. 

“DARK MONEY” examines one of the greatest current threats to American democracy: the influence of 
untraceable corporate money on our elections and elected officials.  The film takes viewers to Montana—
a frontline in the fight to preserve fair elections nationwide—to follow an intrepid local journalist working 
to expose the real-life impact of the US Supreme Court’s Citizens United decision.  Through this gripping 
story, “DARK MONEY” uncovers the shocking and vital truth of how American elections are bought and 
sold. 

Voters are bombarded by mailers and TV commercials during every election season.  “DARK MONEY” will 
help explain who actually pays for this expensive political advertising.  This League community event is 
free and open to the public. 

For more information about the League’s events and monthly meetings, please contact Diana Hoke at 
(630) 283-2894. 
 
About The League of Women Voters® of Roselle/Bloomingdale 
Formed in 2012, The League of Women Voters of Roselle/Bloomingdale provides information on topics 
that improve our local, state and federal government. The League works to increase understanding of 
major public policy issues, and influences public policy through education and advocacy. With more than 
95 years of experience and almost 800 local and state affiliations, the League is one of America’s most 
trusted grassroots organizations. The League does not support, endorse or oppose political candidates. 
Membership in the League is open to men and women of all ages and all League meetings are open to 
the public. 

For a list of upcoming meetings and events, or to become a member of the League of Women Voters of 
Roselle/Bloomingdale, please visit www.lwvrb.org or call 630-283-2894. And don’t forget to ‘like’ the 
League on Facebook at www.facebook.com/lwvrb.  For more information on the US League of Women 
Voters, visit www.lwv.org, or the Illinois League of Women Voters, visit www.lwvil.org. 
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